From
Director General Higher Education, Haryana
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-3, Panchkula
To
1. All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in the State of Haryana
2. All the Principals of Govt. Aided Colleges in the State of Haryana
3. All the Principals of Self-Financing Colleges in the State of Haryana

Memo No. DHE-OIOO19/6/2020-Coordination—DHE
Date, Panchkula, the ISI je|2e20

Subject:  Regarding Online Admission Refund of fees to the Colleges.

Kindly give detail of Bank Account of the Colleges in the ERP Module, so
|
that fees may be refunded to the colleges. You are required to fill the information on

your College ERP Module with the new bank detail option.

This information is required latest by 16" October, 2020.

./)

Deputy Director Co-ordination

For Director General Higher Education
Haryana, Panchkula

Ce o

|A copy of the above is forwarded to the Incharge IT Cell O/o Director
General, Higher Education, Haryana for upload this letter on web portal.
2. Mr Ramesh Gupta, ASIO, NIC for information and necessary action

3. Mr. Kamal Gupta, Project Manager, IT Team DHE



